TOM PURSGLOVE MP

CORBY & EAST NORTHAMPTONSHIRE



HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

9th December 2022

Dear Contribuent,

RE: SENSORY FOOD PLAY

Thank you for your recent correspondence in respect of your concerns surrounding sensory food play for early years' settings. I have read your comments with interest.

Like you, I believe it is very important that young children have the opportunity to explore food, use their senses and develop a love of eating vegetables and fruit.

I am aware that the Early Years Foundation Stage statutory framework sets the standards that all early years' providers must meet for the learning, development and care of children from birth to the age of five. The Department for Education has also published guidance for early years' settings on how to deliver sensory food education.

The department works with TastEd, which is an organisation that gives children the opportunity to experience the joy of fresh vegetables and fruits through delivering sensory food education that follows the 'National Food Strategy' recommendations. I am aware that over 600 schools and nurseries are already signed up to TastEd's programmes and the Government is committed to ensuring that all settings benefit from these lessons.

I can assure you that this is an issue I will continue to monitor closely, as I am aware of the benefits that sensory food play can bring to children.

Once again, thank you for having taken the time to contact me and if I can ever be of any further assistance to you then please do not hesitate to contact me again.

TOM PURSGLOVE MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT

CORBY & EAST NORTHAMPTONSHIRE